Bill #50



From:

Dan Connell <dan212@gmail.com>

To:

<hebbgd@gov.ns.ca>

Date:

31 October 2009 02:27 AM

Subject:

Keep The Wilderness Areas Protection Act

Oct 31, 2009

Gordon Hebb

NS

Dear Hebb,

I am appalled to see that the Nova Scotia government is attempting to revise the provincial Wilderness Areas Protection Act to allow the commercial slaughter of baby seals on Hay Island.

How can you even consider changing it? The seals are helpless and need people like you to stop the sorry excuse for humans we call hunters from slaughtering them. It's just disgusting. Do NOT change the Wilderness Areas Protection Act.

For the sake of the seals and for Nova Scotia, please act now to safeguard the Wilderness Areas Protection Act and ensure that grey seals on Hay Island are protected from commercial seal hunting as they legally should be.

Sincerely,

Mr. Dan Connell 50 Ridgeview Cr. Waterloo, ON N2L2P9